PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING

January 16, 2018

The Orchard Park Public Safety Committee meeting was held on Tuesday, January 16, 2018, at 6:00pm, in the office of the Chief of Police, at the Municipal Center, 4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, New York 14127.

ATTENDANCE:

	PRESENT	EXCUSED
Police Chief Mark Pacholec, Chairman	X	
Frank Wierbowski	X	
Barbara Bernard	X	
Ryan Crawford		X
Dwight Mateer	X	
Dan Neaverth Jr.	X	
Andrew Slotman	X	
Jeff Sweet		X
Beverly Kirkpatrick, Secretary		X

Chairman Pacholec called the meeting to order at 6:01pm.

OLD BUSINESS:

- Reviewed December minutes.

NEW BUSINESS:

- Discussed snow covered sidewalks in Town. Business on Southwestern Blvd especially need attention.
- Discussed stop sign issue, road issue on Stonehenge; Ryan Patterson was complainant.
- Committee changes: Thank you to Jeff Sweet for participating on the Committee. Welcome to Jon McNatty to the Committee.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:22pm. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 20, 2018.

Respectfully submitted, Bev Kirkpatrick Secretary